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Prof.Gill
Queen's University, 

Kingston,Ont.

Dear Professor Gill:
Some weeks ago I mentioned your name to the Minis­

ter of labour as being an eminently suitable man for work in con­

nection with the new Technical Education Act. 

write to you,but thought it best to wait until I had official

I intended to

notice of the particular"qualifications"required in the person

Since there has been some delaywho may be appointed Director, 

in the publication of the statement of those "qualifications",

I send this note with the suggestion that if you want to obtain

an appointment,or the appointment,you should,if you have not 

already done so,get in touch with the Honourable Senator 

Robertson,Minister of labour.

With all kind regards,

Faithfully yours,

(Signed) Jas.W.Robertson.
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